
The Delhi Township Police Department 

is offering their 16th Citizen’s Police 

Academy class.  The  Academy provides 

citizen’s with  a hands-on opportunity to 

learn more about their Delhi Police De-

partment.  Participants that complete 

the academy , including a four-hour ride

-a-long, will receive a certificate of com-

pletion and  have the opportunity to 

continue their involvement by joining 

the Delhi Citizen’s Police  Association 

(DCPA) - a volunteer organization that supports the po-

lice department with various functions. 

Citizens Police Academy 

The twelve week Academy is held at the Delhi Township Ad-

ministration Building located at: 934 Neeb Road Cincinnati, 

Ohio 45233 from 6-9pm Monday evenings.     

Every 

Monday 

If  you live or work in Delhi 

Township, and are interested in 

participating, you can obtain an 

application by contacting the 

office at 513.922.0060 or  by 

visiting our website at 

www.delhi.oh.us. 

QUESTIONS? 

Contact Lt. Braun or Sgt. 

Murphy at 513-922-0060 or 

email: jbraun@delhi.oh.us 

wmurphy@delhi.oh.us 

Delhi Township 

Topics covered 
include: 

• Tour of Facility

• Crime Scene 
Investigations

• Interviews and 
Interrogations

• Tour of the Hamilton 
County 
Communication 
Center

• Firearms

• Officer Involved 
Shootings  (members 
will be placed in a 
shoot-don’t shoot 
scenario)

• Canine Demo

• Criminal/Traffic Laws

• Various Tours 
throughout the County 

Col. Jim Howarth 
Chief of Police 

934 Neeb Road 
Cincinnati, Ohio 45233 

Delhi Township 


